Milwaukee County

Legislation Text

File #: 21-597, Version: 1

Extension for a Temporary Assignment to a Higher Classification (TAHC) for the Director of the Office
for Persons with Disabilities. The Department of Administration is requesting an extension of Mr.
Michael Bonk’s Temporary Assignment to a Higher Classification (TAHC) to the position of Director of
the Office for Persons with Disabilities from July 21, 2021 through October 19, 2021, or until the
position is filled, whichever is earlier.
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